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Saddle Rock Ranches HOA

Tuesday, November 9, 2021
Call to Order/Attendance: Wayne King, Clint Dawes, and Deanne Bihler were present along with a few homeowners.  Wayne called the meeting to order.
Minute summary from September 14, 2021 Meeting:  Clint read the minutes, approved as read.  Posted on SRRHOA.org web site
Treasurer’s Report:  Deanne read the report, no changes.
ACC Update: Christopher is working on multiple issues.  We have several covenant violations in progress.  A few homeowners are parking RVs, trailers, work trucks, and construction equipment in their yards.  These items need to be properly stored at a storage facility or inside a barn.  The ACC is trying to communicate these requirements with the homeowners.  We have talked several times about moving ACC enforcement over to the EAMD.  This would give us access to more financial resources to enforce compliance.  More to come on this issue.
Old Business
Holiday Party – We had 34 replies to the questionnaire Steve Stec sent out.  We had 22 yes and 12 no replies, which equates to approximately 55 people attending.   As such, we will move ahead with the party.  The HOA will allocate $3,000 towards the party.  The date is 5 December 6:00 pm at the golf course clubhouse.
Halloween hayride – We started early due to inclement weather; the kids had a great time.  Thank you!
New Business: 
Christmas Lights – Bill and Lucinda are working with Jack’s lighting.
Meeting Adjourned
Next HOA Meeting –January 11, 2021, TBD
Clint Dawes Secretary HOA
